


Message - English version: 
 
Dear Mayor Eduardo Bless, 
 
My name is Alejandro Rodríguez. I am a Mechatronics Engineering student at PUCP 
and a resident of San Miguel. It is a pleasure to address you, acknowledging that 
our district stands out for its green areas and for efficient municipal management. 
However, I have also noticed that there is still a lack of local initiatives to tackle the 
climate and energy challenges we are facing. 
 
Local climate action is essential: it not only helps us reduce pollution and respond 
to the growing energy demand, but it can also position San Miguel as a 
sustainability leader within Lima Metropolitan Area. On this path, I believe youth 
participation is key. We are the ones who will experience the most intense impacts 
of climate change, and at the same time we have the creativity and motivation 
needed to lead innovative solutions. 
 
Therefore, I would like to propose the implementation of a pilot program of solar 
panels in district schools, where students can actively take part in the educational 
design, guided installation, and monitoring of the energy produced. This initiative 
would not only reduce costs, but also foster sustainability education and give 
young people a leading role in building a more sustainable San Miguel. 
 
I would be delighted to have the opportunity to meet with you—either in person or 
virtually—to discuss how we can bring this proposal to life for the benefit of our 
entire community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Alejandro Rodríguez 
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